SECURITIES CLASS ACTIONS HAVE
BEEN DROPPING FOR YEARS

Cornerstone Research and the Stanford Law School Securities Class
Action Clearinghouse found that “the volume of securities class action
lawsuit filings fell for the third straight year in 2022.”

In fact, filings in 2022 were even lower than those for 2021.

Sources: Cornerstone Research, “Securities Class Action Filing Activity Fell for Third Straight Year as Yolume
of M8A Class Actions Declined,” February 1, 2023; Cornerstone Research, “Securities Class Action Filing
Activity Fell for Third Straight Year as Volume of M&A Class Actions Declined,” February 1, 2023.
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